

Dear Sussex County Community Business Leader:

We will be holding a Tricky Tray fundraiser on March 27, 2010 at Pope John XXIII High School to raise money for the Phoebe and Ralph Shotwell 4-H Exhibit Hall on the Sussex County Fairgrounds. This building provides much needed space to allow all Sussex County 4-H clubs the ability to exhibit their projects at the 2010 New Jersey State Fair/Sussex County Farm & Horse show. The building has been used for 4-H events throughout the year and is available for use by other local organizations as well.

Sussex County 4-H is made up of clubs, programs, and activities that engage over 700 youth and 150 adult volunteers. 4-H prepares its members to become caring and contributing members of our community. Whether learning to care for a pet, raise livestock, safely use a rifle, cook, sew practice crafts, or learn about science, 4-H members learn and practice values such as trust, respect, and responsibility.

We are asking for your support through a donation of products or services from your business. Your donation will be featured at the Tricky Tray and your participation acknowledged in our program for the event.

The Sussex County 4-H Foundation is recognized as a 501 c-3 not-for-profit corporation. As such your donation is tax deducible under the amount permissible by law. Our federal tax identification number is 22-223-2692.

If you should have any questions, please give us a call at 973-948-3040.

Sincerely,

Dave Foord

4-H Program Associate

Michelle Teitsma

4-H Program Assistant

michelle Deitonia